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Non-Uniform Days 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We will be having 5 non-uniform days throughout this school year to help raise money for school 

funds. School funds help to buy resources and materials for pupils throughout the year. We used to 

ask specifically for £1 per pupil per non-uniform day however, given the current economic climate 

whatever donation is possible would be gratefully received. Children should bring in their donation 

on the day. The dates for this session are as follows: 

 

Friday 10th October 

Friday 7th November  

Friday 13th February 

Thursday 2nd April 

Friday 22nd May 

 

Children can come in their choice of their own clothes that are appropriate for school and as ever 

on these days, we would ask that football colours are not worn. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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